
TOWARDS PEACE OF MANKIND

My dear Brothers & Sisters …

… I propose to specialise in giving courses of 
meditation to men of all religions without interfering 
with their religious faith.

Each candidate will have to undergo a course of 
meditation for 10 days at the International Buddhist 
Meditation Centre which will be opened on or about 
the 2nd of December 1952.

Christians may contact Mr A. N. David, 
Deputy Accountant General, and Hindus Mr 
S. Venkataraman, Superintendent, for further 
particulars or registration.

Ba Khin
President
Vipassana Research Association
Rangoon,
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